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Hi, Justin,
 
Per our telephone conversation, I understand that you would like to refine your three Public Records
Act requests as follows:
 

1. Your initial request was: “[A] log showing all public records requests made to the Office, to
include date of request, name of requester, subject of request, tracking number and
disposition of request…[from] January 1, 2018 to present.”

 
Pursuant to our conversation, I understand that you would like a copy of the log the Attorney
General’s Office ( the “AGO”) keeps to track its PRA requests.
 

2. Your initial request was: “[C]ommunications to/from the Office of the Attorney General to and
from Google and its representatives from May 1, 2019 to present….Please include all email
correspondence from Google and its representatives, which typically end in @Google.com or
@Alphabet.com. Please also include all correspondence with lobbyists and other
representatives of Google.”

 
Pursuant to our conversation, I understand that you would like communications to/from Google and
its representatives and the following: Members of the AGO’s antitrust team, the Chief of the Public
Protection Division, the Attorney General, Deputy Attorney General, Chief of Staff, and Chief
Assistant Attorney General.
 

3. Your initial request was: “[C]ommunications to/from the Office of the Attorney General to and
from Facebook and its representatives from January 1, 2017 to present….Please include all
email correspondence from Facebook and its representatives, which typically end in
@Facebook.com or @fb.com. Please also include all correspondence with lobbyists and other
representatives of Facebook including but not limited to:

 
Nicholas Sherman, Leonine Public Affairs
Claire Buckley, Leonine Public Affairs
Maggie Lenz, Leonine Public Affairs
Charles Storrow, Leonine Public Affairs
Kia Floyd, Politicom Law, LLP
APCO Worldwide
Marc Ginsberg, ambmcg@usa.net
Coalition for a Safer Web
Georgetown Global, Inc

 
As with No. 2 above, pursuant to our conversation, I understand that you would like communications
to/from Facebook and its representatives, including those listed above, and the following: Members

mailto:Charity.Clark@vermont.gov
mailto:jgfoia@gmail.com
mailto:ambmcg@usa.net


of the AGO’s antitrust team, the Chief of the Public Protection Division, the Attorney General,
Deputy Attorney General, Chief of Staff, and Chief Assistant Attorney General.
 
Please let me know if any of the above is not correct. In the meantime, we will begin working on
preparing a cost estimate for these requests.
 
Charity
 
 
Charity R. Clark
Chief of Staff
Office of the Attorney General
109 State Street
Montpelier, Vermont 05609
802-828-3737
 


